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Dear Friends and Supporters, 
 

The School for the Blind in India 

 

 
At the end of the fall semester 2019 the students participated 

in a song contest and won second prize.  

     
Here the pupils concentrate before the final examination. 

Fortunately the results turned out good. The fall semester 

ended with grades being announced, with prayer and bles-

sings being given, a party arranged and Christmas presents 

handed out before a short Christmas holiday from the 21st of 

December to the 1 st of January. And now the spring 

semester has already started as usual. 

 

Regards  

Stiftelsen Brödet (the SB Foundation) and all the board 

Lena, Roger, Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar 

 
Party meal. 

 
Handing out of Christmas presents – some fruit and a little 

bit of money to bring home to the family. 
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